
 

Marcia Vickers - Aunt, Florence Bouras, was supposed 
to have an urgent heart valve replacement on Wed., April 
19th. The doctors have opted to put her on medication to 
see how she responds. They are not going to do surgery 
at this time, which is good news since she’s in her 
seventies. Please continue to pray.

Greg & Dawn Sanford (New Tribes Mission) - In the 
middle of 3 straight weeks of Wayumi Course/ very 
intense program/ “We would sure appreciate your 
prayers for them (Students) and us. Our prayer is that 
the students who experience Wayumi would have open 
minds and hearts…Not only learn a bunch of stuff about 
church planting, language and culture learning, but God 
would speak to their hearts about serving Him with 
unreached tribal groups around the world.”
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OTHER NEWS 
Elders Meeting (7:00pm)           April 25th  

LEFT BEHIND dishes in kitchen – Please retrieve your 
items, any unclaimed items will be donated to KCM by 
May 14th.


VOLUNTEER SERVICE NEEDS 

Sun. Facilities Assistance:   Randy Hildebrandt

Fellowship Hour Food Rotation:      Krista Lear
Nursery Workers:                    Cathy Smith

May 4, 2017



April 23, 2017

Announcements
      – Pastor Matt Lear

Call to Worship:   1 Peter 2:4-10
Prayer 

       – Elder Barry Hays

“Behold Our God” 
“The Power of the Cross”  
“Cornerstone”

Message:  “Our Place in the Story”
Text:  Various   

      – Pastor Matt Mancini

“The Church’s One Foundation” Hymn #277

Offering

“O Church, Arise” 

Nursery Volunteers
8:45am – Catherine Cottle & Margaret McDonnel

10:15am – Sherri Lancaster & Alexa Adams

Tonight:   AWANA Store 

April 30th - “Ice Cream Social” 

In need of ‘Listeners’ - A ‘Listener’ 
is someone who hears the children 
recite their Scriptures and assist 
them in comprehending the 
passages.

Saturday’s -  
Men’s Prayer Meeting at 
7:00am

Wednesday 
Mattson - Meeting at Barry 
Hays home at 7:00pm 
Phone: (281) 391-7749 
Fontenot/McDonnel - 7:00pm 

Thursday 
Mancini - 6:30pm 
Juergens/Lagerstrom - 6:30pm 
Phone: (281) 665-2553 
Ritter/Shalkowski - 7:00pm

Thursday’s at 9:45am  
 Ladies Bible Study  
“Seeing the Attributes & Ways of 
God” in 2 Samuel  

May 12th at 6:30pm 
KBC Ladies Ministry - “Game Night” 
Please bring a finger food, a game 
to play, and a friend!

Sunday’s at 3:45pm 
Outreach Worship Service 
at Carriage Inn

May 6th - 3:00pm 
Crawfish Boil at the Lear’s  

May 9th - 6:00pm to 8:00pm 
Ladies Night @ the Lear’s  
Nails, yarn, and support

Student Ministry

Young Adults

May 7th -  
KBC Fellowship Lunch   


May 3rd - 6:00pm to 8:15pm  
 
“One Worship Night” 
Redeemer Community Church 
24201 Cinco Ranch Blvd 
Katy, TX  77494 
 

Drop-off and pick-up at KBC.


